
 

 
Moved By Brian Darling   Resolution No.: 
Last Name Printed Darling  209-22 

Seconded By 
 
Suzanne Séguin  

 
Council Date: 

Last Name Printed Séguin  June 27, 2022 
 
 
WHEREAS at the Committee of the Whole Meeting on June 20, 2022, 
Council considered a request from Leigha MacDiarmid, Cobourg Resident, 
regarding a request for two (2) additional East Waterfront Residential 
Waterfront Parking Passes); 
 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council direct Staff to 
implement the residential parking passes as approved in the February 14, 
2022 Staff report no. 122-22 which included one (1) seasonal pass for each 
municipal address; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council direct Staff to develop a survey in the fall for 
residents to provide feedback to the Town on the success of the resident 
pass and to provide recommendations for any improvements to Council 
during budget deliberations for 2023 

The Corporation of the  
Town of Cobourg Resolution 


